
CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF HILTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  
PROPOSED PARKING BY-LAW AMENDMENT 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Corporation of the Township of Hilton intends to amend the 

Township’s Parking by-law to implement restrictions relating to parking of vehicles on 

municipally owned property within the boundaries of the Township of Hilton.  

 

The proposed parking by-law amendment would define hours for parking any vehicle, travel 

trailer, motor home, tent trailer, tent or camper of any type on any road allowance with the 

Township of Hilton between November 1 of one year and April 31, of the following year.  

 

The Council of the Corporation of the Township of Hilton will hold a public meeting to 

consider the proposed amendment on Wednesday, May 14, 2025 beginning at 7:15 pm at the 

Township Office, 2983 Base Line, Hilton Beach, Ontario.   

 

Any person may attend the public meeting and/or make written or verbal representation either 

in support of, or in opposition to, the proposed amendment.   

 

For more information relating to the proposed amendment, contact Sara Dinsdale, CAO/Clerk- 

Treasurer at the Township of Hilton, 2983 Base Line, Hilton Beach, Ontario, P0R 1G0, or to  

admin@hiltontownship.ca between the hours of 9:00 am and 4:30 pm, Monday to Friday. 

 

 

                   

Sara Dinsdale 

CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 

Township of Hilton 
 

mailto:admin@hiltontownship.ca

